
	

These innovative single evening programs are part of some special transition events that we offer our Year 7 
and 8 students and they are happening here in our school community in April and May.

The programs have a whole range of memorable moments that include carefully guided interactions with 
other mothers and students. Mothers will emerge from the night reassured and impressed by the way our 
students are able to speak up and share insights about their lives. And be assured that the night is fun too… 
full of activities and conversations that will make us smile as well.

We are bringing Bill Jennings to our school to facilitate 
this unique experience for you. Bill is the creator and 
founder of ‘Time & Space’ (www.time-space.com.au), 
a service he has developed to give people just that – 
‘time and space’ for parents and their children to share 
important moments together within a school community 
setting. 

Registration helps with our activity planning for the sessions. 
If you have any other enquiries, please call Reception on (03) 5251 1136.

Location: St Thomas Church, Peninsula Drive, Drysdale - 6.45pm for a 7.00pm Start (finish by 9.15pm)

We know that families come in all shapes and sizes and not all mothers can attend an evening such as this. 
A female mentor such as a grandmother, aunt or family friend is welcome to attend.

Time & Space for 
‘Mothers and Daughters’
The bond between a girl and her mother 
is just so vital. In her journey through the 
teenage years, a girl’s mother shows the 
way. Her journey towards being a young 
woman is nurtured by that guidance. This is a 
great night for both mothers and daughters. 
Sharing important memories and discussing 
how the next few years will go is an 
opportunity not to be missed. This is a great 
night for seeing how you handle the ‘letting 
go’ process as they start to forge some more 
independence.

Year 8 Mothers and Daughters 
Evening Thursday 9 May 2019

To register please:
Visit the link http://bit.ly/SICG-2019

Time & Space for 
‘Mothers and Sons’
It is a big thing when our boys move through 
their times of transition. Their teenage years 
accelerate quickly as their ride on the 
adolescent rollercoaster continues. He is 
growing up and the opportunity to reflect on 
the joys and challenges of this time in yours 
and his life, is one not to be missed. This is a 
great night for seeing how you handle the 
‘letting go’ process as they start to forge 
some independence, and for the boys as 
they witness their mothers discussing what it 
means to them to be a mum or mentor.

Year 7 Mothers and Sons Evening 
Tuesday 30 April 2019

To register please:
Visit the link http://bit.ly/SICG-2019

Saint Ignatius 
College Geelong is 
delighted to 
present the 2019 
Time & Space 
Evenings for 
Mothers or Mentors.
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